No.1-836/2004-TW)/
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare

Port Blair, dated the January 2011.
To

The,,Slef:retafy (Tourism),
A & N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub: Regulation of traffic on ATR passing through Jarawa Tribal
Reserve —reg.

Sir,

I am directed to enclose herewith a copy of letter No.
DGP/Gen1/11/13/2010/9290 dated 13.12.2010 received from the
Supdt. Of Police, A & N Islands on the above mentioned subject, which is
self explanatory.

It is reported that one advertisement .om/ Jarawa | Tourism is =

published in the website gfiwww.holidays in andamans.com,owned by
Vicky Tours & Travels, FMC Road, Prem Nagar, Port Blair, South
Andaman which is against the Policy on Jarawa tribes.

Therefore, it is requested to kindly look into the matter and take
necessary action with the/ tour operators who- aré ~advertising Jarawa
Tourism in their websites. )

Yours faithfully,
Encl:A/A.

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
(CF:T2 Letter 2010)




